
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

This posting serves as notice of a possible village board quorum on Saturday, April 22nd at 9:00 
a.m. to 9:30 a.m. located at 328 N Old 53 during a ribbon cutting for a small business ceremony. 
No village business will be conducted. This posting also serves as notice on Saturday, April 22nd 
at 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. at the Roadhouse on CTH SS for a gathering of village staff and board 
members. No village business will be conducted. 


